

SHERDLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL

BLAST Newsletter



From the left we have Miss Follin, Mrs Woods, Mrs Gaffney, Mrs Stout & Mrs Brown.

This half term in BLAST....

Message from the Play Leader: Miss Follin

I am delighted to join the team as Play Leader, I've been enjoying getting to know all the children.

This half term I've been busy making changes to the snack menu, planning super fun activities and making positive changes behind the scenes.

I look forward to continuing this, I have lots of fun activities planned for the weeks ahead.



We have been doing lots of fun activities this half term, from Hamma beads, making puppets and creating Chinese New Year dragon masks to then going in the hall and playing with the parachute and completing obstacle courses.

All the children enjoy coloring and there is always a range of different pictures for them to choose from.



Family

Key Messages & Updates

The safety of our children moving in and around site is key, following the return from half term on Monday 24th February all children in Reception to Year 4 will be required to be signed in at the BLAST entrance, by an adult for a BLAST morning session. Children in Years 5 & 6 will be unable to sign younger siblings into BLAST.

We appreciate this may add time to your morning, however these steps help us to ensure we are keeping your children safe.

Safeguarding is a collective responsibility, and we appreciate your cooperation in following these procedures.